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In rural areas, where longer travel distances and rougher roads already cause 

frequent tire replacements, this tax would only add to the financial strain on families 

and businesses. At a time when Oregonians are already dealing with rising costs, 

imposing an unnecessary tax on a basic necessity like tires is the wrong move. 


